
October 16, 2018 

Andy Wilson 
Councilman (District 7) 

City of Pasadena 
100 N. Garfield Ave. 
Pasadena, CA 91101 

Dear Mr. Wilson, 

It is with regret that I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign from my position on the 
Commission on the Status of Women, effective November 14, 2018 or sooner, depending on the needs 
of the commission. 

My family and I will be relocating back to the Maryland/DC area as I've been offered a job opportunity 
that I was unable to turn down. In addition, our extended family is located in the Maryland/DC area and 
we are feeling a strong pull to be closer to them. It has been such a privilege to be a part of this 
commission who has a strong commitment to the women and girls in this community. I am regretful that 

my experience was so brief, but I am confident you will find a new commissioner who will be a 
wonderful addition. 

If I can be of any assistance during the transition period, please don't hesitate to let me know. I would 
love to be engaged as much as possible during the rest of my time in California. 1 wish you and the 
commission continued success and I thank you for your confidence in my ability to serve such an 
incredible city that is Pasadena. 

Sincerely, 

Juli Canavan 

Commissioner (District 7} 
Commission on the Status of Women 

cc Norma C. Estevez, Choir-Commission on the Status of Women 
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